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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 11:36 AM

To: anthony.verdeja@gmail.com

Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul); Klein, Daniel (CI-StPaul); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul); Kalis, Mike 

(CI-StPaul); Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Owens, Phil (CI-StPaul); Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); 

Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 831 Smith Avenue South

Mr. Verdeja, 

 

You had requested an extension of the Vacant Building Fee which will be due on December 6.  I consulted with 

Ms. Moermond and she is willing to extend to January 1, 2017 to get your Fire C of O reinstated.  Everything 

MUST be in compliance and no further extension will be given.  If you’re not in compliance, the property will go 

back to the Vacant Building as Category 2. 

 

A new resolution will go before Council to amend this extension. 

 

Any questions, please let me know.   

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


